TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Visits and gifts of Father Frost

On 13 December in the 3rd student's hostel, students took an active part in the celebration of the New
Year. At the same time, the director of the dormitory I.Bukhorov congratulated the students on the coming
New Year 2020 and wished them success in their studies. At the end of the event, the active students
awarded the "Best Room" nomination.

The students of the faculty awarded with diplomas by active students Elbek Marupov, Marufjon Baratov,
Dilshod Ruziyev, OMWR faculty Nurbolat Sarsenov, Hurshid Choriyev, Siddig Musaev, Hurshid Hidirov.

A visit to Santa Claus organized at the initiative of active students. Frog walked around the room, giving
New Year's gifts to strangers who answered questions.
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